October 2019

Broomy Plain – What’s the latest? 

[bookmark: _GoBack]An initial set of dragon’s teeth and bollards were installed in spring 2019. We will be making some adjustments to these and carrying out additional works, including hedge cutting, to increase visibility. These will take place around the end of the year depending on weather conditions. 

Any queries or request for further information on these works can be sent to us at  hls.enquiries@forestryengland.uk. Hampshire County Council has completed their additional signage, repairs and repainting work to this section of road. 

For more information on these please visit https://www.hants.gov.uk/transport/roadmaintenance/plannedmaintenance


